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I urge you to support House Bill 3213 which will prohibit the sale in Oregon of 

cosmetics tested on animals.  

• Rabbits, mice, rats, and guinea pigs are typically used to test cosmetics like 

lipstick, deodorant, and shampoo. 

• Cosmetic products sold in the United States are not legally required to be 

tested on animals to show safety for use on humans. 

• If a company wants to use a new ingredient in their products, they can use 

alternative test methods that are often less expensive and more relevant to humans 

than animal tests. 

• 10 states, including California, and 30 countries, have already banned the sale 

of cosmetics newly tested on animals. 

 

 


